
 
Dear Detective Parents,  
 
Thank you for participating in our adventure! We wanted to let you know (only you, not your 
Detectives!), that this show will have your kids wandering around the house searching for clues. 
During the 45 minute performance, we will be asking the Detectives to look in certain areas of 
your home for things you have hidden for them prior to the show starting.  

Please give them a chance to find these items without your assistance. It might take them a few 
tries, but there is no rush. They will have 2 minutes (or so) to find each item after we explain 
what to look for and where.  

The items you need to gather are clearly listed on the document titled ​“Parent Clue Prep”​, 
along with instructions on what to do with each item next to it. Do your best placing the items 
where you think they should go. ​Hide the items at least one hour before show time​. We are 
ready to help any Detectives who might need it, but we want to give them time to have fun and 
really search. ​Remember, this is an adventure!  

If you have more than one child participating, you will need one of each item for ​each ​child, and 
we recommend that you label the items with each Detective's name on it. When they see the 
item, we want to make sure that they only take their item and not their sibling’s.  

Be sure to click on ​“Access the event”​ button in your Eventbrite email ​15 minutes before 
your show starts. Please keep you detectives in another room until we call them in. We need to 
help you set up the Zoom and make sure that your detectives are not with you at that time. 

The kids are in for quite a treat and we cannot wait to share our Hanukkah adventure with 
your family!  

B’Shalom, Becky Cherlin Baird & Team Codemaster Kidsonstageproductions@gmail.com 



 

 


